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Regulatory Alert – Israel 
Ongoing delays at Ministry of Communications (MoC) 

 
Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert dated 6th June 2017 concerning the change in working 

hours of Israeli RF Regulator Ministry of Communications (MoC), PCS can confirm that 

delays to all Type Approval related activities remain ongoing. 

 

PCS have recently been informed that the MoC are operating with reduced staff and, in 

addition to the reduced opening hours to the public, they still have a huge backlog of 

Type Approval Applications to process.  

 

As it stands, and also taking into consideration the recent month-long break to celebrate 

the Jewish New Year, it is likely that delays will continue for the foreseeable future.  

 

PCS will continue to monitor the situation and will keep customers informed when further 

information is made available. 

 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 
 
Mr. Dan Taylor 
Product Compliance Specialists           
Email: Dan.Taylor@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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